
Dear Parents,

To help ensure the safety and security of our students, we use a 
computerized car rider dismissal system through Kid Account.  This program 
allows us to track how and where students are to be dismissed, as well 
monitor who is (and is not) allowed to pick up your student.  

These updates are shown on screens inside the school, ensuring real-time 
updates.  

Each student is given two cards with barcodes on them.  If your child is a 
car rider, you will keep a card in your car, and our staff will scan them in 
the pickup line.  (If a person is not approved to pick up a child, the 
principals will be alerted.)  If you child is not normally a car rider, we ask 
you to keep the card in a safe place in case your transportation mode 
changes.  (See images below)

On normal school days, car rider dismissal starts at 2:45 pm on the west 
side of the building.  Arrival times are from 7:45 to 8:00 am in the same 
location.

Please note:  if you lose your cards, there will be a replacement cost of $1.
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Respectfully,
Oakwood CUSD 76



For car riders, the process works like this:

Present card to be scanned to 
staff member at car rider line.

1

Student’s name will 
appear on board in 

their classroom or 
cafeteria.

2

Student will head to car rider door.3

Student will go to their adult’s car.4

Car riders are picked up on the west side of the building (K/2nd doors).
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